
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                       4th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Breakfast Club 

Thank you to all those parents who completed our Breakfast Club Interest Form.  It was very useful to 

gather information and from which we have made the following decisions. 

Breakfast Club will be available from Monday 15th March 2021.  The session will cost £3 per child, 

which includes breakfast, and will run from 8-8.45am Monday – Friday, term time only. 

The sessions will be held in the school hall and all children will be kept in their year group bubbles.  

Each year group will have their own dedicated table where they can eat breakfast followed by some 

table activities, e.g. colouring/board games etc.  The sessions will be staffed as usual by Carla Nicklen 

& Christine Smith.  We would also like to welcome Kirsty McCann to the team.  Children in KS2 will be 

able to walk internally to their classroom at 8.30am, children in KS1 will be escorted to their class at 

8.45am by Breakfast Club staff. 

Breakfast Club will be available for booking via The Arbor App.  Please go to ‘Quick Actions’ and click 

on ‘Clubs’ from there you will be able to select the required sessions.  The preferred method of 

payment is by Debit Card via the Arbor App. 

All children whose parents have responded to the Interest Form will be added as eligible members 

and the sessions will be available for booking from 8th March.  If you did not complete the interest 

form but would like your child to attend the Breakfast Club, please email or telephone Heidi Martin in 

the school office, office@stjohnswey.dsat.org.uk or 01305 785711.  

With very best wishes, 

 

Amanda Aze 
Head teacher 
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